[Put on your school’s letter head!]

(Date, 2019)
Dear Parents,

The 2020 Florida Chinese Teachers Association’s (FCTA) 15th Florida Statewide Chinese Competition (FSCC) will be held January 31 and Feb 1st, 2020, at Lake Yale Baptist Conference Center, Leesburg. We will stay at (Hotel Name) for the night. Thirty of our students in both middle and upper school divisions in all levels of Chinese classes will have opportunity to participate and represent our school in the competition. We will leave at about (your estimated time for takeoff) on Friday, January 31st and return to school at approximately (your estimated time for arrival) on February 1st. 
This is the 15th annual FSCC. Students from all over the state of Florida attend this event. This competition is established to encourage students to have fun using the knowledge they learn at school, to share and learn about what other students are doing, and to further motivate their learning. The students are actually competing with themselves. The activities at the competition include individual academic competition such as reading, writing and speaking of the level according to each student’s level. Each student receives a certification of ranking for each event he/she participates. There are also team competition in Jeopardy style games. While school teams compete on their knowledge, they earn a perpetual plaque to display at their school. There are also social events and cultural performances during this event. Students have an outstanding opportunity to test their emerging language skills, evaluate their own progress in Chinese, experience Chinese culture, and interact with other students and teachers who also have same interests in learning Chinese language and culture.
The cost of this trip for each student is $(your estimated total cost per student). This includes the registration fee for the event, dinner on Friday night, and lunch on Saturday, transportations, and hotel accommodations. In addition, students will need to bring along with them enough money to pay for their 2 meals when we are on the go (optional and/or what your group need). They could also bring some pocket money for on-site purchase of Chinese language or cultural related merchandise. If you are willing and your child wishes to participate, please indicate your interest by sending all the completed forms (parent consent form and waivers) and your $(your estimated total cost per student) check made out to (your school) by (Whatever due time/date your school needs for you to send everything out to hosting school. Postmark by December 17th for team registration.) Please be aware that once your consent form and waivers have been submitted, it will be NOT refundable. More information regarding the event will be provided to participating students. As we get closer to the event, I will also provide more information to you. 
You may visit FSCC Website at http://go2fscc.weebly.com for more information. However, since we have to sign up as a school and that every school processes trips differently, please contact me first if you have any questions or concerns. I greatly appreciate your constant support for all of our curricular activities.


Sincerely,


(Your name and signature)

